14 December 2019

Housing at Gussage Mead, Toadsmoor Road

Further to our correspondence of 9™ November 2016 regarding possibilities of planning on my land
in Toadsmoor Road, | am aware that YOu are again considering land suijtable for future planning
applications.

land to be considered.

| again submit my plans and would appreciate your advice, if, in your opinion, | have any chance of
success at this stage | am happy to apply for outline Permission. | am aware that this is costly and do
not wish to take such a step if the case is hopeless in your view,

| appreciate your time and advice and look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,
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